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 will replace the membership scheme, which no longer exists,  

NDC having changed to a Charitable Incorporated Organisation (CIO) 
This new scheme will provide much valued support  by an annual 

contribution  of £20.00pp and is open to anyone over 50. 
 Supporters  will receive a Supporters Number & Supporters Badge, 

 a copy of our Quarterly Magazine & Annual Review,  
 

plus entry into a yearly  draw  for a cash prize..!! 
 

You can use the form below ~ or see a member of staff.     
Please return to;    

    Reception at Newmarket Day Centre, Fred Archer Way, 
Newmarket. CB8 8NT 

 

  NEWMARKET DAY CENTRE CIO       
SUPPORTERS CLUB 

 REG. CHARITY NO. 1160955 

 
Name ééééééééééé....................................    
 
Address éééééééééé...................................... 
 
éééééééééééééé........................................ 
 
Postcode ééééééééééé..... 
 
Tel Noéééééééééééééé 
 
 
E Mail 
éééééééééééééé..................................................... 
 

£20 Supporter Fee Enclosed       Badge given?   Yes               No   

 

 

 
 

NEWMARKET DAY CENTRE CIO  
QUARTERLY MAGAZINE 

Charity Registration No.  1160955  

APRIL - JUNE 2017 

 

Take a look at  our website 
www.newmarketdaycentre.co.uk 

Call 01638 664262  or pop in & see us   
 Independent Charity & Community Club 

 



Welcome to the latest  Newsletter. 
 
Can you believe that we are in the 4th month of 2017. 
 
News from the last newsletter, we are having our bathroom refurbished with a new parker 
bath and a much more accessible shower. Fully decorated and new flooring put down work 
begins 3rd April . 
Our Tumble drier gave up the ghost in February and we have had to purchase a new one, 
these things are never cheap. 
We had some second year students from Anglia Ruskin University round our centre a few 
weeks ago, they were looking at the building and coming up with how we could perhaps move 
the centre on. Watch this space. 
Kentwell formerly Kentford Manor will be restarting our quiz afternoons if  you have any 
interest in being in the centre team please speak to a member of staff. They have also taken us 
on as their charity to raise money for us at their events . The Masonic Club in Newmarket 
have also decided to raise money for us this year. 
We will be starting the client forums again the first one will be April (date to be decided) 
I thank you all for your continued support, donations and even your displeasures, but it is im-
portant I know if you are unhappy about anything or that you have an idea to move us  
forward.  
Next time I write my article it will be summer. 
 
Elvis McMinn  
Charity Director  

 Trustees Corner 

Dr Malcolm Finney, Chairman, Trustee Board 

malcolm.finney@newmarketdaycentre.co.uk  

I should like to take this opportunity to pay tribute to Mr Hugh Day MBE who died in January.  Hugh was 
the first Chairman of the Trustees of the Day Centre and hugely instrumental in its creation and develop-
ment.  I am privileged to be following in his footsteps.  A number of us were able to attend his memorial 
service in a packed All Saints church at the beginning of February.  The community will miss his guidance 
and expertise. 

 

I also have to mention the decision to close our Charity Shop after some 25 years of trading.  I would like 
to give my thanks on behalf of the Trustees to all the staff and volunteers that have worked so hard in the 
shop over the years, selling the goods that have been so generously donated.  Altogether they have pro-
vided much needed funds for the Centre. 

 

It is now time to move our fundraising in other directions, one of which of course is our Supporters 
Scheme. This is open to all, past members, current clients, volunteers, visitors etc. together with local busi-
nesses, organisations and companies.  Leaflets explaining the scheme are available from reception. 

 

Thank you for your interest and support of the Centre.  Please get in touch with me if there is anything you 
wish to discuss. 

 

Dr Malcolm Finney, Chairman, Trustee Board 

 

OUR VERY SUCCESSFUL  

VALENTINE CELEBRATIONS  

Our clients purchased helium balloons  and put  

messages on for loved ones past and present.  

The person who wrote the message on the balloon 

found furthest away from the centre wins the prize.  

THE WINNER WAS Alicia Hardy  

Found 92 Miles away near Skegness  



WATCH OUT FOR OUR SPECIALS  

 

APRIL 2017  

 

May 2017 

Hot Dog Puff 

With Chilli Jam 

Tea or Coffee £3.00 

June 2017 

Slice of Carrot Cake 

 Tea or Coffee £2.80 

Simnel Cake With Cup 

of Tea or coffee £2.80 

We are now serving All Day Breakfast until 2.30pm  

Sausage Bacon Egg Mushrooms Tomatoes Fried Bread & Baked Beans for £4.00 

Also Panini's and Toasted Sandwiches From £2.75 

Selection of  Filings available 

  
 
 
 
 

E 

 

We are totally reliant  on  voluntary donations from individuals and local businesses.  
If you feel you would like to help the lonely and aged of Newmarket and  surrounding villages,  

there are four ways you are able to do this; 
 

¶ Make a one off donation of an amount of your choice.  

¶ Become an individual Supporter for £20.00 per Annum. 
(See form on Back Page ) 

¶ Become a Corporate Supporter  and your business logo 
will appear on our website.  

¶ Leave a bequest in your will.  

For details of how to  take part in any of the above,  

Contact  01638 664262 & ask for Elvis or Email elvis.mcminn@newmarketdaycentre.co.uk 

E R T N E C Y A D 

T E K R A M W E N 

NEWMARKET DAY CENTRE CHARITY 
SHOP 

 CLOSED ITS DOORS ON 18th MARCH 2017  
It is with great sadness that the trustees of Newmarket Day Centre CIO  

Have made the decision to close its charity shop in Wellington Street.  

The charity has had the shop for 25 years and over that time it has provided  

 income for the charity, also giving us a shop window in the town.  

It had become evident that takings had been falling and expenses rising it is 
no longer a viable proposition to support the Day Centre.  

The Trustees would like to thank all those who have donated goods to the shop 
your gifts have been most welcome. We are especially grateful for the work 
put in by the staff and the loyal band of Volunteers that have supported the 

shop over the years.  

 


